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Recreation Committee members represented NAFSR during the Forest Service’s 3-
day Reimagine Recreation- Knowledge Sharing Workshop in July 2023.  The 
workshop was convened by Forest Service staff with support from several co-
convening partners.  The workshop created a space for partners and Forest Service 
staff to come together, illuminate shared interests, build connections, and provide 
input critical to the Reimagine Recreation strategic planning effort.  

Over 100 participants representing a diverse set of recreational interests 
participated in each of the 5 sessions.  Sessions focused on 1) Elevating the 
Recreation Workforce, 2) Equity and Access, 3) Cross-Boundary Collaboration, 4) 
Recreation and Conservation, and 5) 21st Century Communication. 

Input from the workshop will inform the Reimagine Recreation strategy and action 
plan including identification of an updated vision to guide the Forest Service 
Recreation Program, strategic priorities and goals, and agency national-level 
actions.   


